10" June 2013

To Ash Gurney,

Thank you for assisting us in our Creating Conversations evening as our drug and
alcohol expert and for providing the Alcocups showbags. Your presence on the
evening throughout the activities, in particular the question panel provided both
Yea High School staff and parents the tools to discuss drugs and alcohol and their
effects with our students and their children.

Your experience and expertise in the field of drugs and alcohol is excellent and

enabled us to deliver the program to a high standard. We have included some

parent feedback from the evaluation sheets provided;
* “Great program!!”

* “Gives us reason to bring up the topic at home”.

* “Thanks for the opportunity to open up pathways to conversation with
young people and importance in doing so as role models”.

* “It has given me a boost in confidence”.

* “Good representation from the panel”.

e “Clear and concise panel”.

e “Greatto hear”.

* “Students were obviously interested and it showed that they have taken
the subject seriously. Keep going!” (Sn. Sgt Simon Easton, Yea Police).

e “Great to connect parents and students. Excellent experts” (John O’Meara,
Yea High School Principal).

We hope to utilise your expertise for future events at Yea High School.

Kind regards,

/ James Walsh Sally Nott " Fiona Plant

PE/Health teachers Yea High School.



